
 30 JANUARY  2021           HEALTH CARE WORKERS ACCESSING COVID VACCINE 

 

The following advice from Shropshire CCG about what to tell our patients who are considered as 

frontline health and care workers: 

 

Booking process: Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin Covid-19 Vaccination Service have established a 

booking process for employers or bodies to register their interest in arranging for frontline health 

and care staff to be vaccinated. 

 

To register your interest for the vaccine, please email shrccg.stwvaccination@nhs.net  including 

your organisation name, lead contact name and e-mail address, total workforce population and 

eligible frontline health and social care worker population so that we can contact you to advise on 

the process for your frontline staff to book their vaccine.  

 

Please note, individuals need to check with their employer to ensure they have registered their 
organisation and that they are on the employers list of frontline health and social care staff eligible 
for the vaccine.  The employer will then distribute communications to eligible employees regarding 
the process for you to receive your vaccine. 
 
All frontline health and social care staff in Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin are important so we are 
actively working with partners and stakeholders to ensure they can access vaccination at a venue 
that is close to them as quickly as possible.  
 

 NB Individuals need to contact their employer and it should be the employer only who 
contacts the e-mail address to register their organisation - It is NOT a general 
comms/queries line.   
 

Self-employed workers who meet the definition for cohort 2b can also register their details via this 

email address. 

 

 
 

 

 

All frontline health and social care workers directly working, and in regular and close contact  
with,  people clinically vulnerable to COVID-19 who need care and support  
irrespective of where they work, whether they care for clinically vulnerable adults or children; or 

who they are employed by. 
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